

Dear Brother Knights,

We had another successful and busy January for our parish council. This was only possible due to the hours that you all had contributed to the several events we had. So thank you for all that you had done this January. Especially those who were able to brave the cold and make it to the annual March for Life on January 28th. Events like the march are a direct way to show our local law makers how strongly we support the rights of the unborn and the sanctity of human life.

Our events haven't slowed down now just because January has ended though. We start off the month with a sponsored STARs game for the servers in our parish on February 3rd. We will need a couple of knights to chaperone the servers. If you are interested, please contact Mike Hosek for more information. Then we have another pitch tournament on February 10th starting at 7pm at the social hall. The next morning, we have a food drive on February 11th at the church from 11am to 2pm. This food drive and those like it are an excellent way to gather donated food for the local Catholic Social Services food pantry.

We are having our bi-annual pancake feed on February 19th. I will be sending out a schedule soon to everyone so please keep an eye out for that. This pancake feed's donations will be going to our scholarship fund for those college students who we have approved. We're going to be trying something a little different this time around where we will be using biscuits and gravy instead of eggs. This is mostly for us to try something new but also because of the difficulty we are having finding affordable eggs. Also on February 19th we are having our CUF degree. If you are interested in 3rd degree Knight, please let Gary Taylor know so he can get you set up for this event.

With the Lenten season right around the corner we will be having the Lenten fish fries, with the first one starting on February 24th. While there are not official Knights of Columbus events, our help is crucial in running these events. So please also keep an eye out for the fish fry times and try to commit time being there.

I = I

I = I

Vivat Jesus,

Grand Knight Greg Gawarecki

2/1 General Council meeting, Social Hall, 7p,
2/10 Pitch Tournament, Social Hall, 7p
2/11 Drive Thru food collection, 11a – 2p
2/19 Pancake breakfast, 7a – 11a
2/19 CUF in church 2p
2/24 Beginning of the Fish Frys

3/1 General Council meeting, Social Hall, 7p

Family of the Month: Jim & Susan Woita

Birthdays for February							
	Adrian Carlson	2/2	Randy Noble	2/15			
	Robert McDonald	2/4	Stan Fraas	2/19			
	Michael Hosek	2/9	Jorge Cobain	2/20			
	Haran Leibel	2/14	Jacob Sloup	2/22			
	Willoiam Schaffhousen	2/14	Lvle Wilsev	2/24			

Knight of the Month: Steve Becker

KNIGHTS COUNCIL 13576 NEWSLETTER 2023

Grand Knight	Greg Gawarecki	507-829-4201	ggawarecki@gmail.com
Chaplain	Rev. Troy J Schweiger	402-466-2752	Fr.troy-schweiger@cdolinc.net
Financial Secretary	Jim Bunch	402-681-9344	theguys.unlv@yahoo.com
Deputy Grand Knight	Patrick Dority	402-326-3872	bowler224@hotmail.com
Chancellor	John R (Bob) Kelty	402-202-1601	johnrkelty@gmail.com
Recorder	David C Micek	402-217-7991	dmicek@outlook.com
Treasurer	Jeff J Boettcher	402-405-6884	jeffjboettcher@yahoo.com
Advocate	Michael S Hosek	402-570-9294	Mikehosek72@gmail.com
Warden	W Martin Wink	402-540-5438	iamaw31@yahoo.com
Inside Guard	Bradley K Flemmig	402-853-1687	ce.mont78hum@gmail.com
Outside Guard	Terrance J Ryan	402-326-6871	trranch1@hotmail.com
One-Year Trustee	Gary L Taylor	402-450-8417	garychristaylor@gmail.com
Two-Year Trustee	Steven P Becker	402-429-0106	stevenpbecker@yahoo.com
Three-Year Trustee	David E Wilson	402-326-9957	dwiltrav@gmail.com
Lecturer	Gerald L Frain	402-466-5635	msgtgf@yahoo.com

PROGRAM
DIRECTORS

DIRECTORS			
Program Director	Patrick Dority	402-326-3872	bowler224@hotmail.com
Faith Director	George N Oberembt	402 464-4677	gandmober@cox.net
Vocations	David E Wilson	402-326-9957	dwiltrav@gmail.com
Community Director	Gerald L Frain	402-466-5635	msgtgf@yahoo.com
Life Director	Delbert C Ridder	402-476-7381	d-ridder@outlook.com
Health Service	Donald L Buresh, Sr.	402-466-9225	<u>dburesh@unl.edu</u>
Public Relations	John R (Bob) Kelty	402-202-1601	johnrkelty@gmail.com
Family Director	Chris Montgomery	402-304-3674	ce.mont78hum@gmail.com
Membership Director	Gary L. Taylor	402-450-8417	garychristaylor@gmail.com
Recruitment Committee 1	Gary L Taylor	402-450-8417	garychristaylor@gmail.com
Recruitment Committee 2	Gerald L Frain	402-466-5635	msgtgf@yahoo.com
Recruitment Committee 3	Greg Gawarecki	507-829-4201	ggawarecki@gmail.com
Retention Chairman	Steven P Becker	402-429-0106	stevenpbecker@yahoo.com







Engine House Cafe 6028 Havelock Ave Lincoln, NE 68507-1158 (402) 467-2880

Please support our sponsors